
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



PSIDS would like to thank the contributors to the BBNJ Trust fund which has allowed 

delegations from developing countries including those in the Pacific in the past to attend the 

meetings here in New York and we encourage delegations to continue contributions to the 

Trust fund to support further participation in this process.  

 

Madame President,  

For PSIDS, we acknowledge the encouraging reactions from respective delegations on 

significant issues and principles pertinent to us as Large Ocean States


